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PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT ON A CALL TO FILL VACANCIES IN MENTAL HEALTH REVIEW BOARDS 
 
The Gauteng MEC for Health, Dr. Gwen Ramokgopa, calls for application to fill vacancies on respective 
Gauteng Mental Health Review Boards in terms of the Mental Health Care Act 17 of 2002. The members of 
the Mental Health Review Boards are expected to among other issues do the following: 
 
(a) Consider appeals against decisions of the head of a health establishment;  
(b) Make decisions with regard to assisted or involuntary mental health care, treatment and rehabilitation 
services;  
(c) Consider reviews and make decisions on assisted or involuntary mental health care users;  
(d) Consider 72-hours assessment made by the head of the health establishment and make decisions to 
provide further involuntary care, treatment and rehabilitation; 
(e) Consider applications for transfer of mental health care users to maximum security facilities; and 
(f) Consider periodic reports on the mental health status of mentally ill prisoners. 
 
Suitable candidates must have either of the following areas of expertise: 
 

(a) Mental health care practitioner; 
 
and/or 
 

(b) Magistrate, an attorney or an advocate admitted in terms of the law of the 
Republic; and 

 
Submissions must be made to the Gauteng Department of Health, 45 Commissioner Street, 2nd Floor with the 
reference being “MEC OFFICE: MHRB APPLICATION”.   
 
All applications should be submitted by the end of business 31 January 2019 
For further enquires please contact:  
Tebogo Thothela @ 084 940 1172, email: tebogo.thothela@gauteng.gov.za and prezsankara@gmail.com  
Emmanuel Mathada @ 071 685 7945, email: emmanuel.Mathada@gauteng.gov.za  




